

NEWSLETTER

2011 State Lobbying and Gifts Survey

_

January 2011

The Election Law & Government Ethics Practice is currently updating its annual Survey of State Lobbying and Gift Laws for each of the 50 states and the District of Columbia. This year's survey will be available in February and will cover, among other things, the definition of lobbying, grassroots lobbying, procurement lobbying, lobbying registration and reporting, general gift rules, lobbyist gift rules and lobbyist campaign finance restrictions.

This survey is available for a fee. For more information, please contact Jan Witold Baran at 202.719.7330 or jbaran@wiley.law, Carol A. Laham at 202.719.7301 or claham@wiley.law, D. Mark Renaud at 202.719.7405 or mrenaud@wiley.law and Caleb P. Burns at 202.719.7451 or cburns@wiley.law.

wiley.<mark>law</mark>